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Dear Louise Harraway
 
Following on from your letter dated 5 September 2022 the Broads Authority is of the
opinion that the consultation has been adequate.
 
Kind regards
 
Planning Services
 
Broads Authority 
Yare House, 62-64 Thorpe Road, Norwich NR1 1RY
 
The Planning Team has an agile working pattern so are not present in the office at all
times. We would recommend that you contact us by email and phone for correspondence
as this will enable your enquiry to be dealt with more quickly.
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If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the sender. This email may
contain confidential information and may be legally privileged or prohibited from disclosure and unauthorised
use. If you are not the intended recipient, you must not copy, distribute or rely on it.

As email is not a 100% secure communications medium we advise you to check that messages and attachments
are virus-free before opening them. We cannot accept liability for any damage that you sustain as a result of
software viruses. We reserve the right to read and monitor any email or attachment entering or leaving our
systems without prior notice. Opinions expressed in this email are not necessarily endorsed by the Broads
Authority unless otherwise specifically stated.
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